
Dear Families,

Yesterday was one of those 
beautiful fall days providing us 
with a perfect backdrop for our 
Ambassador Ceremony.

Our Ambassador Program has 
been in existence since 2011.  In 
some ways it is similar to the 
National Honor Society Program 
at the secondary level.  



An Ambassador is one 
who represents a group of 
people or an organization.  

At EPS each classroom 
has a Classroom 
Ambassador that assists 
the teacher with teacher 
assigned responsibilities 
and may run errands 
outside the classroom.



At 2nd grade each class has 
a Classroom Ambassador 
and two EPS Ambassadors.  
EPS Ambassadors assist 
Mrs. Whitaker and Mr. 
Wooden with school-side 
functions such as book reads, 
convocations and 
occasionally an evening 
program.



Ambassadors are chosen 
by classroom teachers.  
The main criteria for 
Ambassadorship is being a 
good role model in three 
areas:
● Character
● Service
● Leadership.



.

Congratulations 
to our 2022-23 
Ambassadors!



.

Kindergarten and 1st 
Grade had a great 
day at Peden Farm!



.

                      EPS Fall Harvest
5K Run/Walk ~ 1 Mile Walk

9:00 AM Runners
9:30 AM Walkers

$25.00 Registration Fee per Family
$5.00 Family Photo Option

Click the link to register.

https://edgewoodschools.formstack.com/forms/harvest_walk_run


Upcoming Events
October 7   End of 1st Quarter

October 10-14 - Fall Break

October 21 - Report Cards go Home

October 24 - Picture Retakes

October 26 - 50s Day, on the 50th Day of School

October 28 - Fall Parties

October 29 - EPS Fall Harvest 5K Run/Walk
Fr



In Closing…One 
last picture to 
celebrate our 
“practically perfect” 
students!

First “Shooting Star 
Parade” of the 
Year! 


